Pinal County Public Health Services District
School Health Liaison Program

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

7™ and 8™ grade students at Stanfield Elementary School are being offered the
opportunity to attend a Healthy Relationships presentation, in partnership with the Pinal
County Public Health Services District. Classes will be held on July 27, Sept. 27 of
2023, and Jan. 4, Mar. 6 of 2024. The Healthy Relationships presentation discusses how
to safely feel and express respect for themselves and others. Students will learn to
distinguish what a healthy and unhealthy relationship is, as well as different
communication styles. If you have any questions or concerns about the class, please
feel free to email me at Ana.gonzalez@pinal.gov.

Sincerely,

Ana Gonzalez

School Health Liaison

Pinal County Public Health Services District
Ana.gonzalez@pinal.gov

**Please contact Ms. Hernandez if your child doesn’t have permission to attend the class.



